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that insure fair dealing, accountability and transparency in trade transactions. In an industry where the farmer is
traditionally ripped off by a host of middlemen, this is tremendously important. Cooperatives are examined by the
Fairtrade Labeling Organization (FLO), or the International Fair Trade Association (IFAT), European NGOs, for
democratic process and transparency. Those that pass are listed on the FLO Registry or become IFAT members.
Cooperatives provide important resources and organization to small farmers in the form of technical assistance for crop
and harvest improvement, efficiencies in processing and shipping, strength in negotiation and an array of needed social
services, such as health care and credit. Fair Trade also requires pre-financing of up to sixty percent of the value of
the contract, if the farmers ask for it. Several groups, such as Ecologic and Green Development Fund have created funds
for pre-finance lending.
The Last Mermaid Shana Abé 2008-04-29 Shana Abé has entranced countless readers with her passion-filled novels of
adventure, intrigue, and romance. Now the author of The Secret Swan delivers a gift from the sea: three hauntingly
beautiful tales connected by a legend, a locket, and a love beyond time. 531 a.d.: The tiny island of Kell is said to
be enchanted, inhabited by an extraordinary creature who comforts shipwrecked sailors passing into the next world.
Prince Aedan of the Isles believes in no such nonsense—until he awakens on Kell itself and meets the sensuous siren who
rescued him from the sea. 1721: Ronan MacMhuirich, Earl of Kell, is the target of an unlikely assassin: Leila, a
mysterious woman from an exotic land. But his irresistibly beautiful would-be slayer is in just as much danger as Ronan
when she falls for this man with a magic of his own. 2004: What do you do when you inherit a Scottish island you never
knew existed—and find yourself pursued by a handsome stranger who wants to buy it from you? That’s what happens to Ruri
Kell when she accepts Iain MacInnes’s invitation to visit her birthright, and listens to a proposition as sinfully
tempting as everything else about him. Three seductive love stories, three passionate couples, all linked by one of the
most romantic myths of all.
How Does a Poem Mean? John Ciardi 1975 Explains the basic elements of poetry, and groups poems to encourage an analysis
of similarities and differences
Unreal Engine 4 Game Development Essentials Satheesh PV 2016-02-25 Master the basics of Unreal Engine 4 to build
stunning video games About This Book Get to grips with the user interface of Unreal Engine 4 and find out more about
its various robust features Create dream video games with the help of the different tools Unreal Engine 4 offers Create
video-games and fully utilize the power of Unreal Engine 4 to bring games to life through this step-by-step guide Who
This Book Is For If you have a basic understanding of working on a 3D environment and you are interested in video game
development, then this book is for you. A solid knowledge of C++ will come in handy. What You Will Learn Download both
the binary and source version of Unreal Engine 4 and get familiar with the UI Get to know more about the Material
Editor and how it works Add a post process to the scene and alter it to get a unique look for your scene Acquaint
yourself with the unique and exclusive feature of Unreal Engine 4—Blueprints Find out more about Static and Dynamic
lighting and the difference between various lights Use Matinee to create cut scenes Create a health bar for the player
with the use of Unreal Motion Graphics (UMG) Get familiar with Cascade Particle Editor In Detail Unreal Engine 4 is a
complete suite of game development tools that gives you power to develop your game and seamlessly deploy it to iOS and
Android devices. It can be used for the development of simple 2D games or even stunning high-end visuals. Unreal Engine
features a high degree of portability and is a tool used by many game developers today. This book will introduce you to
the most popular game development tool called Unreal Engine 4 with hands-on instructions for building stunning video
games. You will begin by creating a new project or prototype by learning the essentials of Unreal Engine by getting
familiar with the UI and Content Browser. Next, we'll import a sample asset from Autodesk 3ds max and learn more about
Material Editor. After that we will learn more about Post Process. From there we will continue to learn more about
Blueprints, Lights, UMG, C++ and more. Style and approach This step-by-step guide will help you gain practical
knowledge about Unreal Engine through detailed descriptions of all the tools offered by Unreal Engine.
The Culture of Fear Barry Glassner 2018-11-06 The bestselling book revealing why Americans are so fearful, and why we
fear the wrong things--now updated for the age of Trump In the age of Trump, our society is defined by fear. Indeed,
three out of four Americans say they feel more fearful today than they did only a couple decades ago. But are we living
in exceptionally perilous times? In his bestselling book The Culture of Fear, sociologist Barry Glassner demonstrates
that it is our perception of danger that has increased, not the actual level of risk. Glassner exposes the people and
organizations that manipulate our perceptions and profit from our fears: politicians who win elections by heightening
concerns about crime and drug use even as rates for both are declining; advocacy groups that raise money by
exaggerating the prevalence of particular diseases; TV shows that create a new scare every week to garner ratings.
Glassner spells out the prices we pay for social panics: the huge sums of money that go to waste on unnecessary
programs and products as well as time and energy spent worrying about our fears. All the while, we are distracted from
the true threats, from climate change to worsening inequality. In this updated edition of a modern classic, Glassner
examines the current panics over vaccination and "political correctness" and reveals why Donald Trump's fearmongering
is so dangerously effective.
Psychoanalysis and Black Novels Claudia Tate 1998-02-12 Although psychoanalytic theory is one of the most potent and
influential tools in contemporary literary criticism, to date it has had very little impact on the study of African
American literature. Critical methods from the disciplines of history, sociology, and cultural studies have dominated
work in the field. Now, in this exciting new book by the author of Domestic Allegories: The Black Heroine's Text at the
Turn of the Century, Claudia Tate demonstrates that psychoanalytic paradigms can produce rich and compelling readings
of African American textuality. With clear and accessible summaries of key concepts in Freud, Lacan, and Klein, as well
as deft reference to the work of contemporary psychoanalytic critics of literature, Tate explores African- American
desire, alienation, and subjectivity in neglected novels by Emma Kelley, W.E.B. Du Bois, Richard Wright, Zora Neale

The Province of Jurisprudence Determined John Austin 1861
Radiology Case Review Series: Spine Allison Michele Grayev 2015-05-01 More than 150 spinal radiology cases deliver the
best board review possible Part of McGraw-Hill Education's Radiology Case Review Series, this unique resource
challenges you to look at a group of images, determine the diagnosis, answer related questions, and gauge your
knowledge by reviewing the answer. It all adds up to the best case-based review of spinal imaging available--one that's
ideal for certification or recertification, or as an incomparable clinical refresher. Distinguished by a cohesive 2page design, each volume in this series is filled with cases, annotated images, questions & answers, pearls, and
relevant literature references that will efficiently prepare you for virtually any exam topic. The more than 150 cases
cover clinically relevant disorders such as neck and back pain, leg numbness, fibrous dysplasia, Sprengel's deformity,
neck mass, spina bifida, and lumbar fusion. Radiology Case Review Series Features More than 150 cases for each volume,
which consist of: Precise, state-of-the-art images accompanied by questions and answers, descriptions of the entities,
insightful clinical pearls, and reference lists Intensive coverage of fundamental radiology principles, the latest
diagnostic imaging techniques, radiology equipment, new technologies, and more Unique 2-page design for each case,
which features: Images with 5 questions on the right-hand page Magnifications, annotations, and detailed answers on the
verso page--a benefit that you'll only find in this exceptional series! Informative, bulleted comments box that
provides important additional context for each case Cases organized and coded by difficulty level allowing you to
evaluate your proficiency before progressing to the next level. If you're looking for the most complete, wellorganized, and efficient case-based review of radiology available--designed to help you ace the boards and optimize
patient outcomes--the Radiology Case Review Series belongs on your reference shelf.
Pure Theory of Law Hans Kelsen 2005-01-01 Kelsen, Hans. Pure Theory of Law. Translation from the Second German Edition
by Max Knight. Berkeley: University of California Press, 1967. x, 356 pp. Reprinted 2005 by The Lawbook Exchange, Ltd.
ISBN 1-58477-578-5. Paperbound. $36.95 * Second revised and enlarged edition, a complete revision of the first edition
published in 1934. A landmark in the development of modern jurisprudence, the pure theory of law defines law as a
system of coercive norms created by the state that rests on the validity of a generally accepted Grundnorm, or basic
norm, such as the supremacy of the Constitution. Entirely self-supporting, it rejects any concept derived from
metaphysics, politics, ethics, sociology, or the natural sciences. Beginning with the medieval reception of Roman law,
traditional jurisprudence has maintained a dual system of "subjective" law (the rights of a person) and "objective" law
(the system of norms). Throughout history this dualism has been a useful tool for putting the law in the service of
politics, especially by rulers or dominant political parties. The pure theory of law destroys this dualism by replacing
it with a unitary system of objective positive law that is insulated from political manipulation. Possibly the most
influential jurisprudent of the twentieth century, Hans Kelsen [1881-1973] was legal adviser to Austria's last emperor
and its first republican government, the founder and permanent advisor of the Supreme Constitutional Court of Austria,
and the author of Austria's Constitution, which was enacted in 1920, abolished during the Anschluss, and restored in
1945. The author of more than forty books on law and legal philosophy, he is best known for this work and General
Theory of Law and State. Also active as a teacher in Europe and the United States, he was Dean of the Law Faculty of
the University of Vienna and taught at the universities of Cologne and Prague, the Institute of International Studies
in Geneva, Harvard, Wellesley, the University of California at Berkeley, and the Naval War College.Also available in
cloth.
Javatrekker Dean Cycon 2007-10-17 In each cup of coffee we drink the major issues of the twenty-first centuryglobalization, immigration, women's rights, pollution, indigenous rights, and self-determination-are played out in
villages and remote areas around the world. In Javatrekker: Dispatches from the World of Fair Trade Coffee, a unique
hybrid of Fair Trade business, adventure travel, and cultural anthropology, author Dean Cycon brings readers face-toface with the real people who make our morning coffee ritual possible. Second only to oil in terms of its value, the
coffee trade is complex with several levels of middlemen removing the 28 million growers in fifty distant countries far
from you and your morning cup. And, according to Cycon, 99 percent of the people involved in the coffee economy have
never been to a coffee village. They let advertising and images from the major coffee companies create their worldview.
Cycon changes that in this compelling book, taking the reader on a tour of ten countries in nine chapters through his
passionate eye and unique perspective. Cycon, who is himself an amalgam-equal parts entrepreneur, activist, and
mischievous explorer-has traveled extensively throughout the world's tropical coffeelands, and shows readers places and
people that few if any outsiders have ever seen. Along the way, readers come to realize the promise and hope offered by
sustainable business principles and the products derived from cooperation, fair pricing, and profit sharing. Cycon
introduces us to the Mamos of Colombia-holy men who believe they are literally holding the world together-despite the
severe effects of climate change caused by us, their "younger brothers." He takes us on a trip through an ancient
forest in Ethiopia where many believe that coffee was first discovered 1,500 years ago by the goatherd Kaldi and his
animals. And readers learn of Mexico's infamous Death Train, which transported countless immigrants from Central
America northward to the U.S. border, but took a horrifying toll in lost lives and limbs. Rich with stories of people,
landscapes, and customs, Javatrekker offers a deep appreciation and understanding of the global trade and culture of
coffee. In each cup of coffee we drink the major issues of the twenty-first century-globalization, immigration, women's
rights, pollution, indigenous rights, and self-determination-are played out in villages and remote areas around the
world. What is Fair Trade Coffee? Coffee prices paid to the farmer are based on the international commodity price for
coffee (the "C" price) and the quality premium each farmer negotiates. Fair Trade provides an internationally
determined minimum floor price when the C plus premium sinks below $1.26 per pound for conventional and $1.41 for
organics (that's us!). As important as price, Fair Trade works with small farmers to create democratic cooperatives
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your data analysis skills using Scala and Spark.
Psychopathology Graham C. Davey 2014-08-08 Psychopathology has been designed to provide students with a comprehensive
coverage of both psychopathology and clinical practice, including extensive treatment techniques for a range of mental
health issues. The text is designed to be accessible to students at a range of different learning levels, from first
year undergraduates to post-graduate researchers and those undergoing clinical training. Psychopathology is primarily
evidence and research based, with coverage of relevant research from as recently as 2013, making it useful to
researchers as well as clinicians. The emphasis in the book is on providing students with a real insight into the
nature and experience of mental health problems, both through the written coverage and by providing a range of video
material covering personal accounts of mental health problems. The text is integrated with a wide variety of teaching
and learning features that will enable facilitators to teach more effectively, and students to learn more
comprehensively. Many of these features have been updated for the new edition and new material has been included to
reflect the changes in DSM-5. Features include Focus Points that discuss contentious or topical issues in detail,
Research Methods boxes showing how clinical psychologists do research on psychopathology, and Case Histories detailing
a range of mental health problems. Online resources An all new student website is available at
www.wiley-psychopathology.com. The website houses a huge variety of new digital material including more than 50
instructional and supplementary videos covering descriptions of symptoms and aetiologies, examples of diagnosis and
diagnostic interviews, recounted personal experiences of people with mental health problems, and discussions and
examples of treatment. The site also contains hundreds of new student quizzes, as well as revision flashcards, student
learning activities, discussion topics, lists of relevant journal articles (many of which provide free links to
relevant articles published in Wiley Blackwell journals), and topics for discussion related to clinical research and
clinical practice. A fully updated lecturer test bank has also been developed including over 1,000 questions, as well
as suggested essay questions and these can be accessed by instructors on our lecturer book companion site.
The Walls of Israel Jean Lartéguy 2014-04-01 Surrounded on all borders but its western coastline by hostile and
aggressive neighbors, the state of Israel resembles the walled city of the Middle Ages. But its walls are not stone and
mortar, they are flesh and blood—they are the soldiers, both men and women—the airmen, the intelligence, the
tankscorpsmen and the paratroops. These young people—from the old ghettos of Europe, from the cities of North Africa
and Asia, native-born Sabras—are the protecting wall that keeps Israel free. The Walls of Israel is Jean Lartéguy’s
fascinating 1968 study of the Israeli armed forces. Talking with them, living with them, joining in their operations
(he was taken along on a nighttime ambush set up to catch Syrian infiltrators), Lartéguy got to know the Israeli
soldier as few could. From this book, wide ranging and filled with lively anecdotes, emerges a picture of an army,
tough and determined, yet intelligent and realistic enough to foresee a long and dangerous road ahead before a peace is
won.
Segmental and Prosodic Issues in Romance Phonology Pilar Prieto 2007-01-01 This volume is a collection of cutting-edge
research papers written by well-known researchers in the field of Romance phonetics and phonology. An important goal of
this book is to bridge the gap between traditional Romance linguistics  with its long and rich tradition in data
collection, cross-language comparison, and phonetic variation  and laboratory phonology work. The book is organized
around three main themes: segmental processes, prosody, and the acquisition of segments and prosody. The various
articles provide new empirical data on production, perception, sound change, first and second language learning, rhythm
and intonation, presenting a state-of-the-art overview of research in laboratory phonology centred on Romance
languages. The Romance data are used to test the predictions of a number of theoretical frameworks such as gestural
phonology, exemplar models, generative phonology and optimality theory. The book will constitute a useful companion
volume for phoneticians, phonologists and researchers investigating sound structure in Romance languages, and will
serve to generate further interest in laboratory phonology.
Nightmare Before Christmas Adult Coloring Book Zelpis Publishing 2020-10 This coloring book features: 1. 8.5 x 11
inches 2. 50 coloring pages You can take this or give it to someone special as a gift.
Bardot Jeffrey Robinson 1994 Brigitte Bardot, BB, La bebe, is a symbol of the age of the Pill and the Playboy
philosophy. After her first film at the age of 17 she was catapulted to fame. She was never a great actress, but she
was a great sex symbol. This is an account of her as an international social phenomenon: how she was trapped by fame,
how she handled and mishandled it, how fame drove her to become a recluse. It describes her relationships, her failure
to find happiness, her litigious nature - she has fought nearly 150 court cases involving invasion of privacy and
animal rights - and how she has hidden behind animals to protect herself from humans.
Final Theory Mark Alpert 2012-12-11 'Einheitliche Feldtheorie'. The final words of his dying mentor will change David
Swift's life forever. Within hours of hearing those words, David is arrested, interrogated and almost assassinated. But
he's too busy running for his life to work out what it all means. Has he accidentally inherited Einstein's Unified
Theory -- a set of equations with the power to destroy the world? Einstein died without discovering the theory. Or did
he? Teaming up with his ex-girlfriend and an autistic teenager addicted to video games, David must ensure he survives
long enough to find out the truth -- and deal with the terrifying consequences.
Crazy Dangerous Andrew Klavan 2013-02-04 Do Right, Fear Nothing. Sam Hopkins is a good kid who has fallen in with the
wrong crowd. Hanging around with car thieves and thugs, Sam knows it’s only a matter of time before he makes one bad
decision too many and gets into real trouble. But one day, Sam sees these friends harassing an eccentric schoolmate
named Jennifer. Finding the courage to face the bullies down, Sam loses a bad set of friends and acquires a very
strange new one. Jennifer is not just eccentric. To Sam, she seems downright crazy. She has terrifying hallucinations
involving demons, the devil, and death. And here’s the really crazy part: Sam is beginning to suspect that these
visions may actually be prophecies—prophecies of something terrible that’s going to happen very soon. Unless he can
stop it. With no one to believe him, with no one to help him, Sam is all alone in a race against time. Finding the
truth before disaster strikes is going to be both crazy and very, very dangerous. “The adrenaline-charged action will
keep you totally immersed.” —RT Book Reviews

Hurston, and Nella Larsen. Her pioneering approach highlights African American textual realms within and beyond those
inscribing racial oppression and modes of black resistance. A superb introduction to psychoanalytic theory and its
applications for African American literature and culture, this book creates a sophisticated critical model of black
subjectivity and desire for use in the study of African American texts.
Eternally North Tillie Cole 2013 Natasha Munro is your typical twenty eight year old girl, well your typical twenty
eight year old English loud 'n' proud Geordie; curvy, fun and a whole load of fab-u-lous. Her life is all going to plan
- good job, great friends, close family and a loving boyfriend - until an unexpected event stands everything on its
head.Nursing a broken heart and decked head-to-toe in tasselled chaps and rhinestones, Natasha and her flamboyant fairy
of a gay best friend, Tink, uproot from their North-Eastern nest, throw caution to the wind and embark on a new life
together in Canada. Canada - Land of the Rocky Mountains, maple syrup; oh, and an 'in-between movies' Hollywood megastar.Enter infamous bad-boy of the big screen, Tudor North -Tudor 'bloody' North! Tudor is towering, brooding and
gorgeous, and he is harbouring a deep secret. His outward demeanour is cold and intimidating, and with it he
successfully keeps everyone at arm's length; that is everyone except a certain Ms. Munro.It soon becomes clear; what
with her smart mouth and lusciously ample arse, that Natasha proves more than a match for our emotionally-distant megastar.Will Natasha settle into her new life in Canada? Will she ever find her fairytale happy ending? Can a movie star
and an ordinary girl from England ever really make it work? Or will the secrets lurking in Tudor's past scupper their
chance of happiness?Eternally North is addictive, funny and heart-warming; a fast paced comedic journey of selfdiscovery; unyielding friendship and, of course, it would not be complete without a generous sprinkling of good oldfashioned British 'slap-and-tickle'.WARNING: Contains a foul-mouthed voluptuous Brit; a self-confessed and selfpromoted Friggin' Fantastic Fairy; and an abundance of tattoo-smothered muscles nicely wrapped up in one gorgeous badboy package.
Enquiries Concerning the Human Understanding David Hume 1902
Planning Your Research Paper Francis Bruce Sanford 1958
Mobile Web 2.0 Syed A. Ahson 2010-12-07 From basic concepts to research grade material, Mobile Web 2.0: Developing and
Delivering Services to Mobile Devices provides complete and up-to-date coverage of the range of technical topics
related to Mobile Web 2.0. It brings together the work of 51 pioneering experts from around the world who identify the
major challenges in Mobile Web 2.0 applications and provide authoritative insight into many of their own innovations
and advances in the field. To help you address contemporary challenges, the text details a conceptual framework that
provides modeling facilities for context-aware, multi-channel Web applications. It compares various platforms for
developing mobile services—from the developer and user perspectives—and explains how to use high-level modeling
constructs to drive the application development process through automatic code generation. Proposes an expanded model
of mobile application context Explores mobile social software as an Information and Communications Technology (ICT)
Discusses the effect of context on mobile usability Through empirical study, the book tests a number of hypotheses on
the use of software implementation technology and location context in mobile applications. It introduces Reusable EndUser Customization (REUC)—a technique that allows users to adapt the layout of Web pages and automatically reapplies
those preferences on subsequent visits. It also investigates the need for non-visual feedback with long system response
times, particularly when downloading Web pages to mobile devices.
Bebuquin Carl Einstein 2008 "Bebuquin o i dilettanti del miracolo" e il romanzo cubista di Carl Einstein, una delle piu
stupefacenti manifestazioni delle avanguardie artistiche del Novecento.
Selling Today Gerald L. Manning 2007 "Selling Today: Creating Customer Value, one of the most popular sales information
books on the market, offers readers a blend of time-proven fundamentals and new practices needed to succeed in today's
information economy. It emphasizes the need for salespeople to be guided by the new principle of personal selling:
establishing partnerships that are maintained by customer value, created by the salesperson. This edition stresses the
need for sales professionals to cope with new forces shaping the world of sales and marketing, and emphasizes the
strategies for long-term success. It provides comprehensive coverage of consultative selling, strategic selling,
partnering, and value-added selling. Sales force automation is also a major theme. For sales and marketing
professionals."--Product description.
Scala Data Analysis Cookbook Arun Manivannan 2015-10-30 Navigate the world of data analysis, visualization, and machine
learning with over 100 hands-on Scala recipes About This Book Implement Scala in your data analysis using features from
Spark, Breeze, and Zeppelin Scale up your data anlytics infrastructure with practical recipes for Scala machine
learning Recipes for every stage of the data analysis process, from reading and collecting data to distributed
analytics Who This Book Is For This book shows data scientists and analysts how to leverage their existing knowledge of
Scala for quality and scalable data analysis. What You Will Learn Familiarize and set up the Breeze and Spark libraries
and use data structures Import data from a host of possible sources and create dataframes from CSV Clean, validate and
transform data using Scala to pre-process numerical and string data Integrate quintessential machine learning
algorithms using Scala stack Bundle and scale up Spark jobs by deploying them into a variety of cluster managers Run
streaming and graph analytics in Spark to visualize data, enabling exploratory analysis In Detail This book will
introduce you to the most popular Scala tools, libraries, and frameworks through practical recipes around loading,
manipulating, and preparing your data. It will also help you explore and make sense of your data using stunning and
insightfulvisualizations, and machine learning toolkits. Starting with introductory recipes on utilizing the Breeze and
Spark libraries, get to grips withhow to import data from a host of possible sources and how to pre-process numerical,
string, and date data. Next, you'll get an understanding of concepts that will help you visualize data using the Apache
Zeppelin and Bokeh bindings in Scala, enabling exploratory data analysis. iscover how to program quintessential machine
learning algorithms using Spark ML library. Work through steps to scale your machine learning models and deploy them
into a standalone cluster, EC2, YARN, and Mesos. Finally dip into the powerful options presented by Spark Streaming,
and machine learning for streaming data, as well as utilizing Spark GraphX. Style and approach This book contains a
rich set of recipes that covers the full spectrum of interesting data analysis tasks and will help you revolutionize
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